From: Sabrina Napodano
To: M25 Junction 28

**Subject:** M25 junction 28 improvements - Adequacy of Consultation Request Customer Enquiry 401001233582

**Date:** 22 June 2020 15:38:01

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png image003.png image004.png

Adequacy of consultation request.pdf

Dear Sirs,

Regarding the above, HCC are satisfied that the following duties have been complied with:

Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42 Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48.

Kind Regards,



Sabrina Napodano
Assistant Highway Officer | Development Management |
Environment & Infrastructure
Hertfordshire County Council

County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE, Postal Point: CHN115

**T:** 01992 555940 (Internal: 25940)

E: sabrina.napodano@hertfordshire.gov.uk



## \*\*\*\*Disclaimer\*\*\*\*

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.